
Reason Papers Vol. 29

5

Editorial

With this issue, I am pleased to welcome two talented individuals to the
Reason Papers staff, Carrie-Ann Biondi and Irfan Khawaja.  Attentive
readers will recall that they guest-edited the War and Liberty special issue
last year, and I am delighted that they have agreed to take on the role of
Managing Editors, which will surely result in a more professional and
streamlined operation than I have provided as a solo act.  Both of them are
careful and responsible scholars as well as professionals with a commitment
to excellence, and their contributions to the production  of Reason Papers are
most appreciated.

Aeon J. Skoble
Bridgewater State College

Editor-in-Chief

Visit our website: http://www.reasonpapers.com

http://www.reasonpapers.com



